
Kris  Humphries  Mocks  Kim
Kardashian’s Weight Pre-Split

The
marriage may be over, but the season has yet to air.  New
footage from the upcoming season of Kourtney & Kim Take New
York  showed  then-newlyweds  Kris  Humphries  and  Kim
Kardashian  flirting  around  in  a  negative  light,  reports
UsMagazine.  In the clip, Humphries picks up Kardashian and
says, “God, you ate a lot of wedding cake!” Though joking, a
source says that Humphries frequently criticized his wife. “He
belittled her in front of people,” said the source. “He’d call
her stupid. It was truly sickening.”

What are some ways to deal with your partner’s criticism?

Cupid’s Advice:

When your partner wants to make a change, they may not go
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about it in the most polite way possible. Here are a few ways
to deal with your partner’s criticism:

1. Take their advice: Often times your partner’s criticism is
just poorly phrased advice. Tell your partner that their tone
is offensive, but take their advice into consideration.

2.  Ignore  them:  If  you  feel  your  partner’s  criticism  is
irrelevant, then ignore it. If the criticism has no effect on
you, then your partner may stop trying to make a change.

3. Confront them: When criticism becomes frequent, it is time
to confront your partner. Tell them that their criticism is
hurtful, and ask them to stop.

Have you ever had a critical partner? Feel free to share your
experiences in a comment below.

Why Kim Kardashian and Kris
Humphries  Are  Calling  It
Quits
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It  was
just a few weeks ago when over four million viewers tuned into
E! to watch Kim’s Fairytale Wedding, but it only took until
the end of the month for the couple to split. They may have
been newlyweds, but they were already bickering like an old
married couple on the set of Kourtney and Kim Take New York.
The fighting may have been too much for Kardashian, 31, who
filed for divorce from Humphries, 26. After rushing their
relationship with a quick engagement and wedding ceremony,
along with the added pressures of filming the show, dealing
with  the  media,  and  attempting  to  manage  their  busy
conflicting schedules, their 72-day marriage has come to an
end.  “She  rushed  into  it  too  fast,”  a  source  close  to
Kardashian told People. “She’s holding it together.  It’s
insanely troubling and heartbreaking, but it’s a decision she
knew had to be made.”

How do you know when to call it quits in a marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:

Has staying true to your vows become a struggle?  Here are
some signs that it may be over:

1.  You’re beyond annoyed: If everything about your spouse
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irritates you and just the sight or sound of him makes you
want to leave a room, it’s not a good sign. If you find that
all attraction has been lost emotionally and physically, you
have  to  consider  that  you’re  no  longer  in  a  healthy
relationship.

2. You verbally assault each other: As husband and wife, it is
your job to support each other, but it can be difficult when
every conversation turns into a fight. If you’re frequently
being critical and attacking each other’s self-esteem with the
goal to make your spouse feel dejected, then you’ve clearly
lost respect for one another.

3. You’re miserable: If you’re unhappy with your spouse, and
you feel like your life has hit rock bottom, it’s time to move
on. Get rid of the negative energy that’s dragging you down,
and don’t let yourself become a prisoner to your own marriage.
Regaining  your  independence  may  be  the  key  to  finding
happiness  again.

Having thoughts of divorce?  Share your comments below.

Kim  Kardashian  and  Kris
Humphries Can’t Wait to Find
a Home
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Newlywe
ds Kim Kardashian and Kris Humphries are currently seeking a
permanent living situation.  According to People, the two have
been  shacking  up  with  friends  and  family  members  as  they
pursue their careers.  Most recently, the two were living in a
three-bedroom suite with Kourtney Kardashian, Scott Disick,
and their 22-month-old son, Mason, during the filming of Kim
and Kourtney Take New York.  Now that the show has wrapped,
the newlyweds are looking for a home base.

What are some factors to consider when you’re deciding on a
home with your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

Settling down with your partner is one of the most significant
steps in your relationship.  Here are some primary factors to
consider when finding a place to build your nest:

1. Kids: If you want kids, you should look into the quality of
schools in the area.  You’ll probably want to live in an area
with other families, playgrounds, etc.

2. Family and friends: It’s often good to be close to friends
and family for a support system.
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3. Comfort: Live where you both feel both comfortable and
happy.  Whether that’s a a result of weather or proximity of
good restaurants and shopping, take it all into consideration
before committing.

What would be the ideal place for you to settle down with your
partner? Share your ideas below.

Kim Kardashian Blames TV for
Lack of Love Life

Kim
Kardashian’s not too happy with sharing the spotlight, but
it’s  not  her  sisters  she’s  worried  about  –  it’s  her
boyfriends.  The reality star is planning on staying single
for  awhile,  and  blames  the  constant  camera  attention  for
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complicating  her  love  life.   Kardashian  told  US  Magazine
that being single “is a lot easier” than trying to “figure out
who likes me for really me (and) who wants to be on a show.”
 The  star’s  ex,  Dallas  Cowboys’  player  Miles  Austin,
reportedly loved the attention he got from Kardashian’s show.
 As she prepares to begin shooting Kim and Kourtney Take New
York, in which Kim and her sister will open a new boutique in
the Big Apple, she looks forward to remaining single.  “This
was like, for me, the perfect time to come to New York,
because I’m single,” she says.  “I just felt like I kind of
wanted a fresh start.”

What are some things that get in the way of love?

Cupid’s Advice:

Relationships can be a lot of work, and there tends to be
obstacles nearly every couple has to overcome.  Cupid has some
ideas on how to work around these issues:

1. Time: Like most things in life, relationships require a lot
of time in order to flourish.  While it may be difficult to
balance all the aspects of your life, try to take at least 15
minutes a day to show your partner that you care about him or
her.

2. Distance: Particularly in new relationships, distance can
cause some issues.  If you’re not living together, try to make
sure you communicate in some small way daily, even if it’s
just a text that says “hi” — that way, you’ll stay on each
others’ minds.

3.  Harmony:  Variety  can  add  depth  and  health  to  any
relationship, but balancing opposing viewpoints or interests
can  make  things  tough.   Stay  open-minded  about  what  your
partner likes, believes and wants, but make sure you also stay
true to yourself.  Make sure to communicate about conflicts
when the need arises.
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Kim Kardashian is Single in
the City

Many
changes  are  happening  famed  reality  star  Kim
Kardashian’s high-profile life.  Along with moving to New York
City for the new series Kourtney and Kim Take New York set to
premiere in January, for the first time in a long time, this
Kardashian sister is also single.  Since the socialite is
known for both her curves and arm candy, such as ex-boyfriends
Reggie Bush and Miles Austin, her new relationship status is
somewhat of a surprise.  According to RadarOnline, Kardashian
recently  spoke  with  Ryan  Seacrest  on  KIIS  FM  show  and
confessed that she needed to get away from her usual routine.
 The relocation couldn’t have come at a more perfect time!
 She then bravely announced, “I’m officially on my own… now
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I’m the single one in New York!”

How do you find love in New York?

Cupid’s Advice:

Every year, countless singles bravely leave their small town
lives behind in search of love and success in the Big Apple. 
Unlike Kim Kardashian, however, most newcomers to New York
City aren’t armed with a high rise apartment or on V.I.P.
guest lists.  Even with the glitz and glam of the celebrity
life, New York is by far the hardest place to find love, but
the best place to be in love:

Related: Enjoy The Big Apple

1. Never turn down an invitation: Living in a big metropolis
like NYC can be tiring and overwhelming much of the time. 
Though you may feel like giving up, force yourself to get to
even  the  smallest  of  events,  such  as  your  friend’s
housewarming party.  Though everyone seems to fixate on high-
end bars and four-star events for meeting their next lover,
some of the biggest connections are made far more casually.
 Don’t miss out!

2. Become self-sufficient: If you don’t meet anyone right
away,  really  get  to  know  yourself.   Though  it  has  an
incredibly high population, New York can be a very lonely
city.  Don’t be afraid to be alone.  Take this time to focus
on hobbies or your career.  Who knows?  You could end up
meeting your next partner that way.

3. Explore new places: Even in a city with countless things to
do, it’s very easy to get stuck in the same routine and going
to the sames places week after week.  Explore a different part
of the city for once, even if it means having to take an extra
subway ride.  You are never going to meet anyone new if you
don’t branch out.
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